
CIRCULAR 
Dear Parents 

Kindly note that due to inclement weather conditions, there will be online classes for VI – VIII upto 13 

Jan 2023 (Friday). The link for the same will be shared in their class groups. 

 

Note:  

# School will be working regularly for classes IX to XII from tomorrow 9 Jan 2023 (Monday) as 

informed earlier. 

# School office and fee counter will remain open for your convenience. 

 

Regards 

Holy World School 

 


